
From:  Richard Miles  
Date:  3 March 2022 at 18:03:54 Australian Eastern 

Daylight Time
To:  Manuel Graeber  
Cc:  Mubarak Suleman 

Subject:  Privileged and Confidential

Dear Manuel,
 
Thank you for meeting with me yesterday.
 
Please find attached a letter regarding the 
outcome of the grievance that you have lodged 
against your supervisor, Professor Peter Thorn.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Richard
 
 
Professor Richard Miles
Pro Vice-Chancellor (Academic Excellence)
The University of Sydney                      
Level 4, F23 Administration Building
Corner of Eastern Avenue and City Road
The University of Sydney NSW 2006            
T +61428720052
E richard.miles@sydney.edu.au
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